
BARE HILL POND WATERSHED MANAGEMENT COMMITTEE 
MINUTES OF MEETING 

30 JANUARY 2017 
 
Chairman Bruce Leicher called the meeting to order at 7:40pm in Town Hall 
 
Members Present:​ Bruce Leicher, Peter von Loesecke ,Megan Glew, Brian McClain, Steve 
Gordon, Connor O’Shea (Bromfield Student on Pond Committee) 
 
Others Present:  ​Ashwini Kumar, potential member 
 
Secretary’s Report 
Committee recognized that no minutes were taken for May 2016 and September 2016.  No 
action taken at either meeting. 
 
Treasurer’s Report 
Paying bills to the Power Company.  
 
Ms. Glew will reach out to Wendy Gendron for her 2017 proposal so that she can bill the 
committee for fiscal year 2017. 
 
Draw Down 
Mr. Leicher mentioned that the draw down is complete.  A notice went out to abutters that the 
refill was to begin 01 February 2017.  
 
Frog Count  
Mr. McClain will be organizing volunteers for the spring frog count.  
 
Mr. McClain asked for committee approval of $100 to support the Harvard-wide trash pick up in 
April as he is one of the people who organizes it.  The motion for funds was approved by the 
committee. 
 
The meeting was adjourned by proper motion at 8:10pm. 
______________________________________________________________________ 
Megan A.Glew 
Secretary 
 
Documents Reviewed at Meeting: 

1. Meeting Agenda 
2. Treasurer’s Report 


